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FB - Endeavour Hills Men’s Shed 

 
Men’s Activities         Guest Speakers. 
 
We are open again at 16 Essex Park Drive Endeavour Hills 

10.00 – 15.00 on Tuesdays, Wednesdays and Thursdays   

Breaking News – President Doug and Secretary Paul will pick up the keys to the new shed on 

Tuesday. 
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After the general meeting on Tuesday there will be a meeting of the Move in Committee 

Members required are: 

John Thornton with Robert Kay, Howard De Zylva, Neil Bennett, Tony Canatta, 
Brian Ashworth, Geoff Brown and Lauren Gordyn. 

 

We will have a person on the door to ensure that you sanitize your hands and log in to the new 

identity QR check point using a mobile phone which is a compulsory requirement. Your number 

and first name will be recorded for 28 days in case there is a breakout, and you need to be 

contacted. 

Note any breaches will result in 12 months suspension of the meetings for the Men’s Shed. 

(not just the offending member) 

• Welcome to new member Neil Rossiter Davidson and to recurring visitor Vito. 

• President Doug advised that we have signed the lease and service agreement and it is 
now with council and the Ministers Office. 

• John Thornton proposed the purchase of a refrigerator ($1100), 2 hand sanitizers, a 
carpet vacuum cleaner and an eye wash station. Seconded Garrick Williams carried 
unanimously. 

• Chairs will be purchased as per previous minutes. 

• Tony Cannata resigned as EHMS Safety Officer and was replaced by Lauren Gordyn. 
Welcome to the team Lauren. 

• There was a discussion re EHMS public Liability and members insurance. A decision will be 
made at the Committee meeting on Thursday. 

• An icebreaker speech by Vito followed. 

• The next bowls night at the Dandenong Club is on Friday 26th March 5.00pm start. 

• Graeme Seymour thanked the project team led by Howard for their work on the 
Montague Project. 

• Walking and Riding Groups will restart. 

• Vin suggested an open day for families when we are in the new building. 

Happy Birthday – Jim Hall on 19th March      

Committee Meeting 

A committee meeting was held on 11/3/21 with the following actions: 

• Bendigo Bank visit 



• Insurance purchase from Gallagher’s 

• Move in Committee. 

• Clearing Essex Park Drive 

• DGR Application submitted. 

Our NEW Shed  

 
President Doug and Secretary Paul signed the lease and the service agreement on Thursday, they 
will now be signed by council and the Minister’s Office which will take about 2 weeks. The lease is 
option A with the EHMS managing bookings from other groups for the social area. The lease will 
begin on 1st April, with access prior 4 setup once signed and paid . 
 
 

 
 
 
Well done to Howard and his project team for the 
ongoing provision of picnic tables and bin surrounds for 
Montagues orchard in Narr Warren North. 



 
 
 
 

Roll Call 

Checking up making sure everyone is fine. 

during these difficult times. I will be sending.  

out a roll call every week or so to make sure. 

all our shed members are coping with the times. 

Please reply with OK  

If things are not progressing as you wish  

And would like someone to talk with 

Please speak up so I or someone can help – Regards Doug 

Events 

The Ex Victorian Commissioner, Kel Glare   will be a guest speaker at PROBUS on the 15th of March. 

 

Friday 26th March Bowling at the Dandenong Club 

 



 

Fishing Trip Cancelled 

 

 

GUESS WHO THIS IS AND WHERE IT IS? 

 

 

Free to a good home, see treasurer John 

if you want a Toilet Surround Frame, first 

in best (un)dressed. 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Endeavour Hills Men’s Shed Committees 

Program    BBQ     Management 
Graeme Seymour  Stan Ashley    Doug Rowley              John Grennan 
Andras Jakab   Ivan Stiglic    Howard de Zylva        Neil Evans         
Neil Bennett   Graeme Seymour   Paul Morris                  Laurie Canfield 
John Grennan                                 John Thornton Harry Hornstra 
                      Robert Kay  
 
Working with Children Checks held by:   First Aiders.     
              
John Grennan           Tony Phillips    Trevor Ratcliffe 
Geoff Brown   Neil Bennett   Paul Morris 
Doug Rowley  Andras Jakab   Doug Rowley 
Howard DeZylva  Harry Hornstra    John Thornton 
Stan Ashley   Brian Ashworth   Brian Ashworth 
Paul Morris   Hans van Dyk   Neil Bennett 
Gordon Harris  Robert Kay    Tony Cannata 
Geoff Lacey   Will Beattie    Howard De Zylva 
Neil Evans               Len Follett              Garrick Williams 
David Robinson       Stan Ashley 
         Neil Evans 
         Vin Wragg 
 


